
 

 

2/12/21 

Hammond Park upgrade construction notification 

 
 
Council is installing new fencing and sandstone blocks at Hammond Park. The works include:  
 

• Removal and disposal of all wooden barriers. 
• Installation of 1m high black chain mesh fencing along Frederick Street. The entrance will consist of an 

opening with a setback fence 1.5 m away from footpath and a concrete pad. 
• Installation of 1m high black chain mesh fencing along Henry Street adjoining the existing galvanised metal 

fencing. 
• Installation of sandstone blocks along Lucy Street and turning into Henry Street. 

 
 
Timing 
The works are scheduled to start in mid-January 2022 and expected to be completed by March 2022.  
 
Access to the park and impacts on residents 
We expect minimal disruption while these works are being undertaken.  
 
Enquiries 
Contact Bruce Royds on 9392 5511 or bruce.royds@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 

 

 Chainmesh fencing 



 Sandstone blocks along Lucy Street 

 Removable bollards at end of laneway 
  

Example of Sandstone blocks 

 

 

 

Example of Black Chainmesh Fence 

 

 

 

For more information visit: 

www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-building-and-streetscape-projects 


